
Dear Livia,

Regarding the above named matter, please find attached my written submission to be included at the meeting 
of the DDP tomorrow.

As time is of the essence and considering the importance of the matter could you kindly confirm receipt of this 
submission and ensure it will be referred to the Panel.

If you have any questions, I can be contacted on 0403 075 551.

Many thanks.

Kind regards
Fenny

Fenny Louwe
1 Ashley Parade
Fairlight NSW 2094

Fenny Louwe
Accountant (FIPA FFA)
Wyse Productions Pty Ltd

Sent: 23/06/2020 2:32:09 PM

Subject:
DDP 24 June 2020 10:00 AM RE: DA2020/0302 41 Upper Clifford Avenue 
Fairlight

Attachments: Submission from 1 Ashley Parade Fairlight F Louwe.pdf; 






